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27th June 2022 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re:  Forest School Trip to Turners Hill Primary 
 
On Wednesday, 13th July 2022, Year 3 will be going on a visit to Turners Hill Primary School to take 
part in some exciting ‘Forest Schools’ activities, and will meet and make friends with the Turners Hill 
Year 3 class.  The trip will be fully funded by the school, and will take place within the school day. 
 
In order to take part, children will need to wear old clothes and shoes that you don’t mind getting dirty.  
They will also need a waterproof coat.  They will be doing fire lighting, and activities like shelter 
building, so we will need your permission for them to take part. 
 
Turners Hill have a member of staff fully trained and certified in Forest Schools who will be leading the 
activities and taking responsibility for the children’s safety.  You will find attached to this letter two 
consent forms.  Both consent forms need to be completed and returned to your child’s class teacher.  
You are not being asked to make a financial contribution, but your child will not be able to attend this 
activity with their classmates if you do not complete and return both of the attached forms. 
 
You will already have been e-mailed a copy of the Forest School Handbook.  If you have not received 
a copy via e-mail, and would like a copy of it, please ask at the school office.  Alternatively, you can 
view it on our website under the section Information For Parents/Letters Home/Forest School THS 
Handbook. 
 
Children should bring a packed lunch on the day (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks).  Any pupils who are 
in receipt of pupil premium will have a packed lunch provided if they want one, or can bring one from 
home if they prefer. 
 
Many thanks, 
 

 
Mr A Hodgson 
Headteacher 
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